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INTRO 
This week was a very busy week on campus with the rehearsals for, and 
performance of the PYP Exhibition which included performances for students staff 
on Wednesday and for parents on Friday.  Meanwhile Week Without Walls 
continues for MYP students. 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
PYP 
This week, Year 3 continued with their current unit of inquiry, “How the world works”. This 

week students learned about different types of boats, what makes them unique and most 

importantly, what makes them buoyant. To show what they had learned, students designed 

and created their own boats. After the building phase, the boats had to be tested to see how 

well they floated and how they might be improved in future. Next up……bridge design! 
 



 
 
 



 



 
 
 
MYP 
Message from Mr Greg 
This week the Yr 7 and Yr 8 students went to Cliff Haus in YingDe, QingYuan for 
their respective Week Without Walls. The students got to engage in various activities 
like rock climbing, cave exploring, and hiking. It was a great time for them to do 



some learning outside of the classroom. One of the highlights, albeit a scary one, was 
when they got to learn about some of the indigenous animal in QingYuan. Good to 
see our students being risk-takers and inquirers outside of the walls of UISZ. 
 

 
 
 



 
 



 



 



 
 
DP 
DP students were on their last week of examination this week - and displayed the 
focus and determination we have all come to admire and respect.  IB Assessment is 

based on a combination of final examinations and course work, which are evaluated by 

external examiners worldwide, and (in some cases for coursework) by internal 

assessment.  IB examinations for each subject are held on the same days for all students 



worldwide - in May in the Northern Hemisphere and in October in the case of most 

Southern Hemisphere schools. Many universities seek to recruit IB students because they 

offer both breadth of knowledge and depth, particularly in their higher level subjects. 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
OUTRO 
After such a busy, week we wish all of our students and their parents and care givers 
a relaxing weekend.  We can't wait to see you all next week for the Spring 
Performance and Y12 graduation ceremony. 
 
Warmest wishes,  
UISZ School & Boarding Community 


